
 

 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 7 to Year 11 Students 

Our Ref: 872474 

30 November 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Foodbank Donations  

As part of our ongoing community development work, in December our Secondary School will be accepting donations of 

food on behalf of Hull Foodbank. These donations will support our local communities by providing food to people in need.    

If you are able to donate, we would welcome donations of the following items: 

 Tinned fruit 

 Tinned fish  

 Biscuits  

 Chocolate 

 Tinned ham 

 Selection boxes 

 Cereal 

 Mince pies 

 Tinned tomatoes 

 Tinned vegetables 

 Tinned meat 

 Jam  

 Dried pasta  

 Pasta sauce 

All donations are to be taken to reception at the beginning of the school day. Donations will be accepted from Tuesday 1 

December to Wednesday 16 December 2020.   

Thank you in advance for your support and for any donations that you are able to make. If you have any questions at all, 

please get in touch.  

Yours faithfully  

  

James Coulbeck 

House Leader of Pegasus 

 


